
Events
April 24th: Fine Arts Night 
@4:30 PM

April 28th - May 5th: GMAS 
Testing Grade 5

April 28th - May 2nd: GMAS 
Testing Grade 3

May 5th - May 9th: GMAS 
Testing Grade 4

May 15th: Principal Coffee 
Talk @7:45 AM

May 16th: Field Day

May 23rd: 5th Grade Awards 
Ceremony 

May 29th: Last Day of School!

Week of April 21

Announcements: 

🎒Pre-K & Kinder Camp: Is your little one starting Pre-K or Kindergarten this fall? Help them feel 
confident and ready with our Kinder Camp at Springdale Park Elementary! CLICK HERE to register. 

💡Looking for Summer STEAM Ideas? Check out the wide selection of camps compiled by Science 
ATL here.  

🐘Don’t forget! No visitors will be allowed in the building during Milestones testing; April 28-May 13!
***If your Dragon has a birthday during this time, please work with your teacher to figure out a time 
to celebrate their special day before or after these dates!  Thanks for your understanding and 
support! ***

 🍦Popsicles on the Playground: Help us make sure every 
SPARK kiddo gets a sweet treat while supporting our 5th 
Grade Fundraiser! CLICK HERE to sign up. CLICK HERE to pay.

🖌 Spring Fine Arts Night: Join us on Thursday, April 24th for 
the official unveiling of our new student artist collaboration 
mural with Yoyo Ferro.  There will also be a variety of musical 
performances.  The event begins at 4:30pm and ends at 
6:30pm.  We hope you will join us for a variety of musical 
performances.  

🦋SPARK at Inman Park Festival!  Join us as we celebrate the 
rich history of Inman Park and SPARK’s place in it!  We will 
walk in the parade on Saturday, April 26.  If you’d like to join 
us, wear your SPARK green!  The greener the better!  Meet at 
745 Edgewood Ave NE at 1:30pm.   

https://fs7.formsite.com/E9wioB/dtafbkcfpa/index?fbclid=IwY2xjawI2emhleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHbluh4oRTOwgZ8GDb1i1zSE04aFZE3stWhiGAd9MOvAqyDX5DECZg0WXAQ_aem_tvhoay9Aq-6iTYq01U3tfQ
https://scienceatl.org/camps/
https://scienceatl.org/camps/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B45AAA62BA7FB6-55548393-5thgrade?fbclid=IwY2xjawI33CRleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHSfw1qAf56PP0qjLfGbMv0OddelbAyFU6IX7mWXBcRd0jWWIeK4N1bwFSA_aem_rWcm7Fr74YIkgH1m_zbsXQ#/
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/yrXgp2OgVfiN_fwfk41ozw?fbclid=IwY2xjawI33ChleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHRQLpPTyzAdbZkEQQFdOBrkSYPllirmi0mHQ1ZH9Ry8ziw0F0fnQKW344w_aem_cBgIQQpyHWqMmOOq5WOWlw


Principal’s Corner

With Love, 
Dr. Jennifer Toney

Dear SPARK Families,

As we reflect on this incredible school year, we are overwhelmed with gratitude and pride for the 
vibrant, supportive, and joyful community we've built together. Through every shared moment, 
you’ve helped make this a year to remember—one filled with creativity, connection, and 
celebration.

Together, we’ve lit up the year with unforgettable events like:  

● ✨ STEAM Night – sparking curiosity and wonder  
● 🌍 International Night – celebrating the rich cultures that make up our SPARK family  
● 🌿 Garden Nights of Lights & Maker Market – where creativity and nature came together 

under the stars  
● 👟 Sneakerball – a night of dancing and joy  
● 🌎 Multiple Campus Clean-Up Days – showing our care for our shared spaces  
● 󰘬 Grandfriends Luncheon – bridging generations with love and laughter  
● 🏀 5th Grade Basketball Challenge – friendly competition and community spirit  
● 🦃 Thanksgiving Luncheon – a table full of gratitude  
● 📚 Family Literacy Night – where stories brought us closer

Every event, every smile, every helping hand has added up to something so much more than a 
calendar of activities—it’s built a community full of heart, warmth, and lasting memories.

And now, we have one final magical evening to gather and celebrate all that we've shared:  

● 🎨 SPARK’s Spring Fine Arts Night
● 📅 Thursday, April 24
● 🕟 4:30 PM – 6:30 PM  

This special evening is a celebration of all the ways that art, music, and dance enrich our lives and 
our learning. Come see a beautiful showcase of student performances, explore stunning student 
artwork, and don’t miss our brand new garden-inspired mural by artist Yoyo Ferro—a vibrant symbol 
of the growth and creativity that flourish at SPARK.

Let’s come together one more time to celebrate our students, our community, and the incredible 
year we’ve had. We can’t wait to see you there!


